UNITED WE STAND
DIVIDED WE FALL

We would like to address rumors that there are problems in the
Northeast, this is just not the case. UWA 322 has been dealing with some
die-hard teamster folks who do not have the vision to see where this
ship it sailing to. Their Bread was buttered by the Teamsters and now
the teamsters are no more so they are unhappy. We can not fix that.

The fact remains that the Employees in the Northeast are faring
significantly better than the rest of the USA because of their
representation by the UWA.

Recently Shop Stewards from the Teamsters have been telling

employees to vote for NO UNION. THIS IS JUST CRAZY., How can a
Union Steward, people who are in place to help the employees be telling

folks to vote for NO UNION?

These actions show you need CHANGE. Change for the better.
Change to UWA!

This movement is about you the drivers of Chicago uniting in your Yard.
It is also about Chicago Drivers Uniting with Mega Drivers across the
country. This can and will be done by UWA. Together we will have the
vision to improve the lives of all Mega Drivers.
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IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED A BALLOT YET PLEASE CALL NUMBER
BELOW IMMEDIETLY.

If you have not received a ballot at this point you need to call the NLRB
Region 13 office located at 209 La Salle Street, Ste 900 Chicago IL 60604

at the following number.

312-353-7570



